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Costs 

The costs for the pictures will remain 
the same . I am charging $5.00 for a 
straight forward, right off the camera 
picture 8 X 10.  If I need to alter the 
picture to make it nicer or to remove 
leashes, collars  ect. Those will be 
$6.00. They take more time and 
usually a little more ink because of 
the makeup of the picture itself. 

Plans for the New Year 

I do plan on raising the prices for the 
New Year. Not by much but they will 
probably $8.00 next year for a 8 X 10 
Sheet. $10.00 for a combination of 
any size in the 8 X 10. So order now 
of any of the events I took this year.  

 Plus I want to thank all of 
you that have given me support with 
my photography this past year. It is a  
hobby that I enjoy but your praise, 
your opinions, your input all have 
been appreciated. Thank you to you 
all.  

 Marilyn M. LeBlanc 

Spencer Brook Meadows  
&   

The Training Camp 
HOLIDAY NEWSLETTER 

 The Training Camp Inc. and here at Spencer Brook Meadows would 

like to help fellow herders to share there interests and their best friends at 

Christmas time with there family and friends.  

 On Sunday, November 9 and Sunday, November 16, we will be 

taking pictures for Xmas cards of your choice.  We will be taking the pictures 

from 9 am til Noon.  We would appreciate it if you could let us know when 

you are coming. 

 I am going to be bringing some festive backgrounds and there are plenty of 

natural backgrounds  there at the farm. JoAnna also will have sheep available 

for the pictures also.  

 So we should be able to have a fun day of taking some nice 

pictures , along with working your dogs at the same time.  

 So if your are interested in pictures for your holiday cards and if 

there is something special you would like in your pictures along with you 

and your dog bring it along with you  or call and maybe we have some other 

ideas that would work.  I am sure we can find just that special shot.  

 If need be we will try retakes on the next weekend or maybe you 

can not be there the first weekend.   

Marilyn and JoAnna 

Our border collies last winter. 


